
Many of us don’t fit the stereotype of being 
“homeless” but could use support with housing 

and resources. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

We are resilient. We are real. 

We are survivors. We are human. We 

are more than just a number. 

Massachusetts is trying to better understand and meet the 
needs of young adults who experience housing instability. 

IF YOU ARE UNDER 25, TAKE THE CONFIDENTIAL 

YOUTH COUNT SURVEY MAY 2nd-15th. 
Data from this count will impact funding and services for 

young adults experiencing housing instability.  

 

www.surveymonkey.com/r/massyouth 
 
 

With strength from unity, we 
can make our voices heard. 

The Youth Count is a project of the MA Special Commission on Unaccompanied Homeless Youth. 


